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To: Chief Stewards, Corrections

From: Mike Marro, NYSCOPBA Staffing / Grievance

Re: Juneteenth Correction Officer LDE Credit adjustment for 2021

Date: 12/14/20

Please be advised that all Juneteenth LDE credit agreements have been

approved by DOCCS Staffing and have been forwarded to DOCCS Labor

Relations for signature. I expect to start receiving signed copies from

DOCCS LR by the end of this week. I will start distributing scanned copies

to you by email as soon as I receive them from DOCCS.

Again, for those facilities which have already entered into LDE

Vacation/Incidental agreements through my office, this will result in an

increase in incidental leave available to the facility.

For those facilities which do not enter into annual agreements, this could

result in increased vacation blocks or an increase in available incidental leave

depending on your previous calculation.

This time credit begins January 1, 2021 for incidental leave increases, and

vacation slot increases, if any, commence with the start of the 2021 vacation

calendar. As always, distribution of this time at the facility continues to be

according to local arrangement.

As always, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Cc: Corrections Vice Presidents and Business Agents


